
 

 

If you are ok with your observation, please go in to sign it.  L

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

April, May, June 2022 

 

 

        

 
Mio AuSable Elementary 

 

KINDERGARTEN REGISTRATION 
 

Monday, April 18  
 9:00-2:30 in the elementary office 

 

Please bring the following: *proof of residency *birth certificate * immunization record 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

M IO  AUSABLE  

E L EMENTARY  

 Spring NWEA & M-Step Testing 
 
Testing can cause many strong feelings in students and parents alike.  The 
best ways to tackle these kinds of tests is to be well rested, have a hearty 
and healthy breakfast, arrive to school on time, and begin with a positive 
attitude.  NOBODY is expecting perfection.  What we ARE expecting is best 
effort to show what you know and positive behavior so that others can 
show what they know!   
 
These tests are not races or competitions – they are measures of what 
students know and what instruction we need to focus on as a school. 
 
All students in K-5 take Math and Reading NWEA in April/May.  They take 
this in the fall and winter too.  Students in 3rd and 4th grades take Math and 
ELA M-Step in April or May. Our 5th graders will take a Math and ELA as well 
as a Science and Social Studies M-Step. 
 
Please see the attached letter from the State Superintendent, Dr. Michael 
Rice. 
 
 

REPORT CARDS WILL BE SENT HOME ON FRIDAY, APRIL 1. 

Superintendent 

Search 
 

Many of you have already heard 
that Mr. Ciske will be retiring 
after this school year.  The 
district is currently in the 

process of looking for the next 
superintendent.  

 
 If you’d like to share your input 
please attend either the 2:30-
3:30 session or the 5:30 session 
on 3/31 in the auditorium.  Or 
you may submit your ideas to 

the following link until 5:00 pm 
on April 1. 

 
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/
mioausablesearch 

 
 

FREE registration 
gift for any student 
who gets registered 

on the 18th! 



 

 

 ALERTS – ALERT – ALERT 
 

 

Getting alerts for school closings and 

delays through School Messenger is as 

easy as texting “Y” or “Yes” to our 

school’s short code number, 67587. 

 

Follow us on Facebook also. 

 
 

Mio AuSable Elementary Page 2 

 

 
 

Upcoming Events 

April 15: No School  

April 18:  No School for Students 

May 30: No School 

Our last week of school will be the week of 

June 6. 

   

 

       

 

 

 
CONGRATULATIONS TO THE FOLLOWING THUNDERBOLTS FOR THEIR CONSISTANT DISPLAY OF 

RESPECTFUL, RESPONSIBLE and KNOWLEDGABLE BEHAVIOR in the 3rd MARKING PERIOD.  

Kindergarten: Sophia S., Samantha R., Elliot S., Annie M., Hunter W., Hunter F. 

1st: Maleah L., Jaxen B., Violet T., William K., Blake B., Mia D., Sadie H., Emma S., Harmony S., Sophie K., 

Brooks M., Clara A., Kenzlee E., Rylee P.  

2nd: Karmyn B., Kenzington F., Jamie G., Sean H., Sofia I., Jaelyn S., Ulysses B., Ellie F., Kyla H., Kenneth K., 

Eligance W., Brooklyn S., Kale S., Sammy P., Makenzee L., Fayelynn D., Collin K. 

3rd:  Isaac B., Faya F., Riley K., Preslee M., Nick R., Phoenix S., Jude T., Preston B., Zoey C., Jesse D., Kayden L., 

Marley P., Oscar S., Samantha S., Elizabeth S., Aubrey S.  

4th: Willow B., Lea C., Jaelyn D., Jocelyn D., Daltin F., Hailey G., Mary G., Skylor H., Griffin K., Aspen K., Zoe L., 

Annalea P., Stephanie S.  

5th: Matthew B., Bransen R., Daisy R., Alyson B., Alexia K., Caroline M., Jayda M., Hank S., Brelee W., Eli E.  

 

 

Any treat being brought to the school must 

be a pre-packaged item and must be pre-

arranged with the classroom teacher.  We 

have many students with food sensitivities 

and knowing the ingredients and knowing 

ahead allows us to plan so all children can 

participate and enjoy the special treat. 

 

Transportation Reminders 
 
NO TRANSPORTATION CHANGES WILL BE MADE BY 
PHONE OR ELECTRONIC COMMUNICATION (SeeSaw, 
Email, etc).  Notes must come to the office in the 
morning (by noon) to change your child’s after 
school departure method (bus or pick up). 

 

 
 

 

 

Transportation Reminders 
 

NO TRANSPORTATION CHANGES will be 
made by phone.  Notes must come in the 
morning (by noon) to change your child’s 
after school departure method (pick up or 

bus). 

 
 

 


